12th August 2024





Lynne Lambert Interim Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

Fàilte - Welcome back to session 2024-2025

It gives me great pleasure to introduce myself as the new Interim Headteacher of Breadalbane Academy. I am really delighted to both support and lead the school in the next stage of its journey and look forward to getting to know everyone in the coming days and weeks.

My goal is to ensure all young people who attend Breadalbane Academy are happy and provided with all the necessary opportunities to be the best they can be both socially and academically. As the Interim Headteacher, my commitment is to build upon the success the school has already achieved. I strongly believe in providing young people with exciting, creative and meaningful learning experiences, which build their enthusiasm for learning and help them to grow and develop positively in a variety of ways. This I believe can only be achieved by involving our young people and their families as partners in their education.

Over my last 20 years in education, I know how vital working in partnership with parents is for young people to find school a positive and rewarding experience. My aim is to ensure that Breadalbane Academy is a school which thrives on mutual respect and values positive relationships. As parents, I feel that it is important that you have a voice, that you find us approachable and that we allocate time to listen to your concerns, worries or thoughts about our school. In the coming weeks, we will be seeking your honest feedback to help us continue build our vision for the future.

One of the core Breadalbane values is *Belonging*. This value is central to ensuring that everyone feels part of and connected to our school community. If like me you are joining Breadalbane Academy for the first time, please let me extend a very warm welcome to you. As a community campus for 2-18 year olds, we have the pleasure of welcoming young people at various stages including: Nursery, Primary 1, S1 and young people joining us to start S5 from Pitlochry High School.

My hope is that everyone whether new or existing settles into the new term quickly and feels connected to our Breadalbane family. In the coming days, I will be in regular communication to update you on key information and plans for the term ahead.













For now, enjoy these last couple of days and I look forward to meeting and welcoming everyone back on Wednesday.

Here's to a great first term!

Yours faithfully

Lynne Lambert Interim Headteacher